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Clifton C. Below
City Councilor
1 Court Street, Suite 300
Lebanon, NH 03766
(603) 448-5899 (o)
clifton.below@gmail.com

October 24, 2016

Via Electronic Mail and Hand Delivery

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director

NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 16-576 Alternative Net Metering Tariffs
City of Lebanon Testimony

Dear Ms. Howland,

Enclosed please find an original and 6 copies of the City of Lebanon’s
testimony and exhibits in the above referenced docket.

The enclosed filing consists of:

Testimony of Clifton C. Below
Schedules and Attachments of Clifton C. Below

I am providing the Office of Consumer Advocate and the service list an electronic copy of this
filing.

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.
Yours truly,

Clifton Below, City Councilor

City of Lebanon, NH

Enc.



